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Janzen, Heather

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Randi-Lee Loshack - Rise Dance Company - Shelter Spaces - CK 

4350-20

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2024 8:53 AM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Randi‐Lee Loshack ‐ Rise Dance Company ‐ Shelter Spaces ‐ CK 4350‐20 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to  ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Saturday, September 7, 2024 ‐ 08:39 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Saturday, September 07, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Randi-Lee  

Last Name: Loshack 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Pacific Ave 
Ward: Ward 6 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Rise Dance Company 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: Monday September 16th 
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Shelter Spaces 

Comments: 
Greetings, we are a new dance studio located at 205A Pacific Avenue. This is right across the street from your 
proposed shelter space. I want to make known the safety issues that will come from having a shelter directly across 
the street. We have primarily young female dancers coming and going from the building continuously from 5:15pm-
9:30pm each day. Many of these dancers are driving themselves and not car-pooling with friends. We are very 
concerned for their safety as well as the safety of our teachers. We believe that all people deserve food and shelter. 
However, the proximity of the shelter proposes many risks for our dancers. We are also concerned for our teachers, 
who are female, leaving the building on their own each evening. There are protocols that we have in place for 
leaving the building each night. However, this proposed shelter is amplifying the risk to our dancers and teachers.  

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




